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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU
	

	
	Geneva, 31 July 2024

	Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to TSB Circular 213
TSB Events/VM
	To:
-	Administrations of Member States of the Union
-	ITU-T Sector Members
-	ITU-T Associates
-	ITU Academia
Copy to:
-	The Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of
ITU-T Study Groups;
-	The Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;
-	The Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau

	Contact:
Tel:
	Vijay Mauree
+41 22 730 5591
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbevents@itu.int
tsbfgcd@itu.int 
	

	Subject:
	Third meeting ITU-T Focus Group on costing models for affordable data services (FG-CD)

	Dear Sir/Madam,
1	Further to TSB Circular 213, we would like to inform you that the date of the focus group meeting has been changed to 29 August 2024. The meeting will be held online between 14:00 – 16:00 CEST. The deadline for contribution has been extended to 22 August 2024. 
We look forward to your participation.
Yours faithfully, 
[image: ]Seizo Onoe
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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